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Welcome                                                                                   

Many more newcomers signed up last Monday and some of our former Members 

returned: So we say WELCOME to you all and look towards another successful    

year of athletics at Wallsend 

STILL NO NUMBERS YET                                                                                   

YES!!!  Still waiting for our State Registration Numbers to arrive.                                                       

Our Plan of Action: we will do up packages for each athlete with your numbers,                

all patches, details of information required or needed.                                                                                          

We will call up each age group in turn for the initial issue to all our athletes.                 

NEW UNIFORMS                                                                             

For your information, we have now an approved by both Athletic Associations a new 

uniform, but it is important you know                                                                        

THE OLD UNIFORM CAN BE WORN THIS SEASON AND NEXT SEASON        

THE NEW DESIGN CAN ALSO BE WORN THIS SEASON                                                                        

FOR AWAY COMPETITION NEXT YEAR NEW UNIFORM  MUST BE WORN                                                                    

WE HAVE A 12 MONTHS TRANFER PERIOD TO MAKE THE CHANGE 

CHANGE OF COMPETITION LOCATIONS                                                                             

Does not take long:::                                                                                                                            

High Jump mats back to last year’s location at Western End there was improved  

light but the athlete and parents on the field created problems with Starters and    

Race Judge / Timekeepers viewing…got to keep the trackies Happy…                                                                            

No 3 Discus Circle has moved over near the canal between No1 Longjump runway 

and the canal. This was the proposed location of the Circle when we purchased the 

new Portable Discus Cage. The existing location near the Gun is now not a good 

light area and will be in the way of a new Wheelchair Walkway to the Memorial  

The SEASON PROGRAM                                                                                                                                    

don’t forget the program in the Handbook is incorrect (its last years program) copies 

of the new seasons Monday Night program are available at the table  

SIGN THE OFFICIAL / HELPERS SHEET                                                                                                 

well done to U13-U15 Girls Sheet last week…had seven signatures on it…                                   

most others had one or two signed the Sheet… two Sheets had no signatures                                                                                

NEED EVERYONE HELPING at the event TO SIGN THE SHEET 

TRAINING THURSDAY                                                                                                             

5.00pm to 6.00pm   will be                                                       SAFETY CORNER                   

THROWS…Shotput…Discus…Javelin                                    LOOK!!!!     Before                                                            

.          you cross the track 


